
IESGA Annual Member Meeting – September 28, 2022 at Liberty Lake Golf Course 

The annual IESGA Meeting was called to order by President John Mantello at 4:00 pm. 

President Mantello recognized the former board members and past presidents who were in attendance 
and also recognized the new members who were present.  He said the current membership is 333; 79 of 
those are new members.  Mantello recognized and thanked John Hanke and Doug Kearsley for their 
work on the tournaments this year.  He noted that we have a good slate of courses scheduled for next 
year, starting with the Tri-Cities in April and ending here at Liberty Lake. 

Treasurer Lee Paul advised that there are copies of the financial statements available if anyone is 
interested.   

The board nominated four new members:  Brad Berg, Mike Dixon, Larry Kincaid and Dennis McGuire.  
They were all approved by the membership. 

With no further new business, the meeting was turned over to incoming President Fredrickson for 
awarding of the door prizes. 

Meeting was adjourned for the drawing and awarding of door prizes. 

 

 

 


